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eSTART Announcement 
 
 

AIG must identify and monitor any potential insurance policies issued to a US Government Entity 
in order to avoid being classified as a government contractor.  Status as a government contractor 
requires compliance with various laws promulgated by the Federal government with respect to 
employment standards.  In order to control our exposure an edit has been programmed into the 
eStart system. 

  
 

A "block" in eSTART will take effect this Monday, October 1, 2007 to flag US government entities.  
When a "hit" occurs, the following message will be generated.  
 
 
" 'Federal Government Entity Block: This account is an entity of the United States Federal 
Government. The release of this submission can only be authorized by one of the following 
from DBG Compliance: Joe Hobbs (212-458-7013, joseph.hobbs@aig.com), Charles Smith 
(212-458-7024, charles.smith4@aig.com) or Maxine Blake (212-458-6162, 
Maxine.blake@aig.com)’" 
 
Please contact your Program Manager (not Cathy Churchill) with any questions concerning this 
matter.  DO NOT CONTACT ANY OF THE AIG PEOPLE LISTED IN THE MESSAGE! 

mailto:joseph.hobs@aig.com
mailto:charles.smith4@aig.com
mailto:Maxine.blake@aig.com

